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Registration and Deadlines  

  

• The faculty advisor for each school will be the primary point of contact for any 

questions or communications regarding the UNG Nighthawks Showdown. 

Inquiries can be submitted to Kamilah Williams at 

Kamilah.Williams@ung.edu 

• Only school-related emails from the faculty advisor may be used for team 

registration. UNG is not able to accept personal emails for the UNG 

Nighthawks Showdown.  

•  Registration for the competition is limited to a maximum of ten total 

participants, including students and faculty advisors.  

• Team composition:  

o Each team will consist of three to eight students who must be 

enrolled at the participating high school at the time of registration.  

o Each team will consist of one faculty advisor who teaches economics 

or a closely-related discipline.  

• The teams, with the assistance of their advisors, are responsible for knowing 

and meeting all deadlines.  

• Each faculty advisor must register their team on or before the registration 

deadline.  

  

Communications  

  

• The faculty advisor is the central point of contact. UNG faculty and staff 

working on the UNG Nighthawks Showdown will respond only to inquiries 

made by the faculty advisors. UNG faculty and staff will not communicate 

directly with students about the competition.  

• All correspondence regarding registration, submission, and participation will 

be conducted electronically through the UNG e-mail indicated above.  

• All forms must be submitted on or before the established deadlines. Failure to 

do so may result in the team’s disqualification.  

  

Evaluation and Selection  

•  Submissions to the UNG Nighthawks Showdown will be evaluated by faculty 

and staff from UNG’s Mike Cottrell College of Business.  

• UNG reviewers will select the competition’s finalists and the 

competition’s winners based on the factors delineated in the rubric included 

in this rule book.   
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